
You have received an A4 letter on PINK paper known as the Canvass 

Communication B form.  

 
Please check your form and the details for accuracy.  
If you can see names and nationalities of people at your address on the 
form and you want to add an elector or delete somebody that no longer 
lives at the property, you will need to do one of the following:  
 

o Go online at www.registersecurely.com/VoG enter your unique 

security code which can be found on the A4 letter and make any 
amendments; or  

o By telephone, please dial 0800 0608 799, enter your unique 

security code which can be found on the A4 letter and make any 
amendments.  

o Complete the form and send back in the business reply envelope, 

which is addressed to Vale of Glamorgan Council.  
 

Please note   

The way to apply for postal votes has now changed.  You can now 

choose to vote by post or proxy for either Reserved (General and Police 

and Crime Commissioner), Devolved (Senedd and Local) or all elections. 

You will need to provide a national insurance number for Reserved polls. 

By marking the canvass form with a yes or no for a postal or proxy we 

can send you a paper postal or proxy application. Or you can now 

complete a postal or proxy application online for Reserved (General and 

Police and Crime Commissioner) elections only by going to 

www.gov.uk/apply-postal-vote or www.gov.uk/apply-proxy-vote .  You will 

still need to complete a paper application for Devolved (Senedd and 

Local) elections. 

 
We require you to respond to your CCB form by the deadline date of  

11 September 2024. 

http://www.gov.uk/apply-postal-vote
http://www.gov.uk/apply-proxy-vote


 

If when you look at your form, there are no names of those who live at the 
property we advise you to:  
 

o Go online at www.registersecurely.com/VoG enter your unique 
security code which can be found on the A4 letter and make any 
amendments. 
  
 

 



 

If you have not responded after receiving the initial Canvass 

Communication PINK A4 letter by Wednesday 04 September 2024, you 

may receive an email reminder asking to promptly respond to the form. 

But you only receive an e-communication if we have your email address. 

If you do receive a Canvass e-communication and wish to opt out, please 

let us know. 

After Wednesday 11 September 2024 deadline, a PINK reminder letter 

will then be sent to any outstanding non responders. Anyone that has 

received a PINK reminder form and doesn’t respond by Thursday 17 

October 2024, may receive a telephone call and/or subsequent house to 

house visit.  

We would appreciate a prompt response during this process.  

 


